
 
 

 
 

September 21, 2023 
 

 
Dear Hogan Cedars families, 

 

 
I hope this message finds you well and still basking in the glow of a fantastic start 

to the new school year. We want to take a moment to express our appreciation 

for your incredible support and for sending your children so prepared to learn. 

Seriously, you all deserve gold stars for that! 

 
 

Here at Hogan Cedars, we firmly believe that relationships matter. From our 

cheerful greetings in the morning to our daily soft starts and engaging morning 

meetings, building positive relationships with our students is always a top priority. 

After all, who doesn't love starting their day with some smiles and high-fives? 

 
 

But let's not forget about the relationship between our school community and 

you, our amazing parents! We know that being involved in your child's 

education is important, which is why we encourage you to develop connections 

with teachers, our PTSO, other parents, and anyone else who plays a role in your 

child's academic life. 

 
 

We understand that sometimes concerns may arise. In those cases (and any 

others), we kindly ask that you go straight to the source of the issue. If it's 

something happening in class, reach out to your child’s teacher first so we can 

quickly resolve any matters. 



Oh! And mark your calendars because Tuesday, September 26th is going to be 

an epic night! It's Back To School/Title I Night – an event where parents get a 

chance to see what really goes on behind these classroom doors. 

 
 

We're looking forward to continuing this journey together throughout the 

2023-2024 school year. Remember that open communication between home 

and school plays a vital role in supporting your child's growth and success. 

 
 

Thank you once again for entrusting us with your children's education. Your 

partnership means everything! 

Educationally yours, 

Heidi Blakley 

Principal 
 

 
Mark your Calendars 

 

 

September 26 Back to School and Annual Title 1 Night, 6:00-7:00pm 

September 29 No School - Curriculum and Instruction Day 

September 30 Teddy Bear Parade, Downtown Gresham, 10:00 am 

October 3 Annual Fun Run 

October 6 Picture Day 

October 10 PTSO Meeting, Media Center, 6:00-7:00 pm 


